7600.7. |
No. RW/RD/Misc./5/81-OR Dated the 3rd May. 1985

Subject : Improving the quality of project preparation for Highway Schemes

The subject of improving of quality of the project preparation of Highway Schemes was discussed in
the room of DG (RD) on 1.5.85 when the Project Chief Engineers were present.

It was again stressed by DG (RD) in the meeting that the Project Chief Engineers at Headquarters
should take immediate action to attend a high degree of precision and expertise in the project preparation
of all major Highway and Bridge Schemes on the samé lines as adopted for the recent World Bank
Schemes.

The Project Chief Engineers are therefore requested to identify suitable schemes and arrange for pre-
paration of projects on the same lines as adopted for the World Bank Schemes.

To
All Technical Officers in the H.Q. Office and Regional Offices.
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